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M E M O R A N D U M 
To :   Surf Life Saving Sydney Competitors and Members 
CC :  SLSS Surf Sports Committee 
 
From :  Wayne Druery – Director of Surf Sports 
 
Date :  30th October 2013 
 
Subject : Scrutineering  

 

 

To all competitors and members of Surf Life Saving Sydney. 

  

This coming Saturday 2 November 2013 marks the formal commencement of surf sports in Sydney 

Branch with the running of the Board Bounty at Wanda.  On behalf of the Board of Surf Sports I wish 

all competitors, officials and supporters all the best for the coming season.   

  

Please be assured the Board of Surf Sports has worked very hard in the off season to further enhance 

and refine the structure of our surf carnivals.  Some of these changes will be noticeable while many will 

not.   However they are all aimed at creating an environment where our carnivals can be run with a 

high degree of safety, efficiency and competition while still maintaining a sense of fun and enjoyment. 

  

At the beginning of every season it is well recognised that many competitors have obtained new surf 

craft over the winter months that require Scrutineering.  Please see below the schedule for 

Scrutineering for the remainder of 2013. Scrutineering well be held at the following carnivals between 

the hours of 8am and 10am only: 

  

1. Wanda Board Bounty - Saturday 2 November  

2. Cronulla Junior Carnival - Saturday 16 November 

3. Cronulla Open 'Short Course'Carnival - Saturday 23 November 

4. South Maroubra Junior Carnival - Saturday 7 December 

5. North Cronulla Open Carnival - Saturday 21 December  

  

Further dates for Scrutineering may be held in January/February 2014, depending on demand, 

however all competitors are strongly encouraged to take advantage of the 2013 dates. 

  

Finally, the Board of Surf Sports would also like to thank the clubs who will be holding carnivals this 

season.  The Board of Surf Sports appreciates the many hours of hard work and dedication displayed 

by all of the Organising Committees and I ask that you show your support throughout the season by 

participating at as many of our carnivals as possible. 

  

  

Wayne Druery 

Director of Surf Sports 

Surf Life Saving Sydney 


